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Small Schools, Big Opportunities

5th September 2025,

Dear Parents and Carers,

Re: Year 4 residential visit to Hilltop Activity Centre - North Norfolk Wednesday
5th February - Friday 7th February 2025

I am pleased to inform you that as a Federation we have booked our 2025 Year 4
residential visit to Hilltop activity centre on the North Norfolk coast close to Sheringham.
We are close to confirming final numbers, and thought we would give you one final
opportunity to secure a place for your child.

The information regarding the visit can be found by following this link.

The cost per child will be £195 or £97.50 for Pupil Premium children and covers 3 days of
adventurous activities and 2 nights. The cost of the visit includes transport to and from
Hilltop, meals and all activities led by fully qualified instructors. If you would like your child
to take part in the residential visit we request an initial non refundable deposit of £40 to
secure your child’s place which will need to be paid by Friday 20th September. The
balance can then be paid either as a lump sum or in instalments by the dates shown
below:

‘ Friday 12th July 2024 - £40.00 deposit

' Friday 20th September 2024 - £40.00
Friday 11th October 2024 - £40.00

Friday 8th November 2024 - £40.00

HILLTOP Friday 16th January 2025 - Final payment of £35.00

SE RO e NERE If your child is Pupil Premium your payments will be 5
instalments of £19.50.

Please log on to the School Money system to make your payments.

Please complete the consent survey here by return to give consent & register your child a

place OR to confirm your child will not be taking part: Hilltop Residential 2025 Consent

Hilltop offers a wide variety of activities such as zip wire, mountain biking, archery,
abseiling as well as bush-craft survival skills. If you want to find out more about Hilltop,
you can also go to their website: http://www.hilltopoutdoorcentre.co.uk/

Whilst we know that this might be the first time away from home for many of the children
we really encourage them to come on the trip as it is a fantastic opportunity to learn
outside the classroom, challenge themselves and make lifelong memories.

David Hopkins
Executive Head Designate
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